
Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District 
Brandywine Lift Station Sewer Extension 

Request for Proposals 
 

The Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District is seeking Proposals to procure Professional 
Engineering Services for the design and bidding of the Brandywine Lift Station Sewer Extension 
project.  Proposals are due by 11:00am on Wednesday, October 30, 2024.   

The proposed project will include the decommissioning of Brandywine Lift Station by 
installing a sanitary sewer extension from the lift station site to a downstream interceptor.   

Interested firms shall contact Mike Holland, District Engineer, via email at 
mholland@fcwrd.org or phone at (630) 468-6116 for further information or to obtain the Request 
for Proposals. 
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